

ÉCOLE KELVIN HIGH SCHOOL OVER 100 YEARS OF EXCELLENCE

155 Kingsway, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3M 0G3

Phone: (204) 474-1492 email: kelvin@wsd1.org Fax: (204) 453-2116

L. Benoit, Vice-Principal T. Cox, Principal M. Davidson, Vice-Principal



August 25, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students Turning 18:

Please be advised that in accordance with *The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act*, the school ceases to contact parents/guardians when students turn 18 years of age. Recognizing the importance of parent/guardian involvement to ensure student success, the school provides a waiver whereby students can give permission for communication with home to continue.

If your child would like the school to continue sharing information with you, please have them sign the "18+ Information Consent Form" form after their 18th birthday and return it to the school office.

Sincerely,

Kelvin Administration